
  
July 19, 2010 
 
Greetings, 
  
As we like to have Benoure Plumbing & Heating perform their annual "Boiler 
Inspections" it is in fact that time! Benoure Plumbing & Heating has asked 
that if you have any plumbing that needs attention to please let us know and 
they can take a look at the problem while inspecting the boilers. 
 
All inspections will happen on these dates: 
July 21st, 22nd, 23rd, 26th, and 27th. 
 
We are not sure in what order the properties will be inspected but ask for 
your flexibility and consider this as notice IF you need any attention on your 
plumbing. 
 
Again, send any plumbing situations that need attention and we will address 
this at the time Benoure Plumbing & Heating will be inspecting the furnaces 
on the scheduled dates as listed above. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 
My Best, 
 
Gene Richards 
343-9909 
generichards@generichards3.com 
www.champlainapartments.com 
 
 


